

# **Edge News**

# Monthly Newsletter of Edge Christian Academy, January 2019



#### **January Events**

1st- New Years Day

3<sup>rd</sup>- Return to School

14th- K5 & UP No School/Teacher in Service Day

15th- End of 2nd Nine Weeks

21st- MLK DAY- Daycare and School CLOSED

30th- SCISA/Regional Spelling Bee

# **Happy New Year!**

Welcome back! We pray you guys had a nice and relaxing winter break. Please remember for academy students that tuition is due by the 1<sup>st</sup> of every month. \$20 Late fees will occur for any unpaid dues not received by the 15<sup>th</sup>.

We are excited about all the learning opportunities that ECA has to offer your child this semester. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact us.

We are here to serve you!

### **Upcoming Closings**

\*Daycare is closed on January 1<sup>st</sup> in celebration of New Years Day.

\*\*Daycare and school are also closed on January 21<sup>st</sup> in honor of Martin Luther King Day.

\*\*\*Lastly, daycare is OPEN but the Academy K5 & UP is closed on Jan 14<sup>th</sup> for teacher in-service work day.

## **Spring Fundraiser**

In February we will begin to sell World's Finest
Chocolate to raise funds for our school. Since we
are a non-profit organization, we heavily rely on
fundraisers to meet the needs of our school.
Please remember that our policy is everyone must
participate in our fundraisers or you may opt to
pay our non-participation fee. Everyone is asked to
sell at least 2 boxes of chocolate. Please note that
once a box of chocolate has been opened, we
cannot accept it back from you because WFC
charges us for every opened box. Thanks to your
efforts with our fall fundraiser we were able to
make many upgrades to our school. We have
many more on our list to achieve so thank you for
doing your part in helping us reach our goal.

#### **Tax Statements**

Now that we are entering a new year, many of you will be requesting to have a tax statement for childcare. Please remember that our policy is you must have a zero balance before we are allowed to release your statements. Tax statements will be available to you upon request. We ask for anyone wanting a tax statement that you make your request by January 24th. For all accounts with a balance of zero we will be sending the statements home on January 31st.

#### **Upcoming February Events**

1<sup>st</sup>- WFC Fundraiser Begins

14th- Valentines Day Parties

15<sup>th</sup>- Donuts for Dad @ 8AM

 $18^{TH}$ - Presidents Day- NO School/Daycare is OPEN

19<sup>TH</sup>- Interims

22<sup>nd</sup>- SCISA Dance Competition

28th- Science Fair Awards-6:30PM

25<sup>th-</sup> March 1<sup>st</sup>- Spirit Week